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Jonathan Kim Appointed to National Asian Pacific American Bar
Association Committee

Hunton & Williams is pleased to announce that Jonathan H. Kim, an associate in the firm’s Charlotte office,
has been confirmed as a member of the National Asian Pacific American Bar Association (NAPABA) Investment

Committee.

NAPABA’s Investment Committee is responsible for hiring and monitoring the organization’s outside invest-
ment managers. Committee members define and assign the responsibilities of all involved parties; establish a
clear understanding for all involved parties of the investment goals and objectives of the organization; offer
guidance and limitations to all investment managers regarding the investment of NAPABA’s funds; and estab-

lish a basis for evaluating investment results.

“Our firm is committed to helping promote diversity within the legal community,” stated Wally Martinez, the
firm’s managing partner. “We are very pleased that Jonathan will be sharing his expertise to support the work

of this very important national advocacy organization.”

The National Asian Pacific American Bar Association (NAPABA) is the national association of Asian Pacific
American (APA) attorneys, judges, law professors, and law students, providing a national network for its mem-
bers and affiliates. NAPABA advocates for the legal needs and interests of the APA community and represents
the interests of over 40,000 attorneys and approximately 50 local APA bar associations, with practice settings
ranging from solo practices to large firms, corporations, legal services organizations, non-profit organizations,

law schools, and governmental agencies.
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